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51 Ramon Enerio St., Poblacion III 

Tagbilaran City, Bohol 
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COMPETITIVE SELECTION PROCESS THROUGH AN OPEN BIDDING 

FOR 6-MW SHORT-TERM (2021-2023) BASELOAD POWER SUPPLY 
 

 

BID BULLETIN NO. 01-2021 

 

 

DATE : January 29, 2021 

TO : All Prospective Bidders and Observers 

SUBJECT: UPDATE ON THE CSP PROCESS 

 

This refers to BLCI’s CSP for the Procurement of 6 MW Baseload Power Supply 

with a Notice of Invitation to Bid, published in the Philippine Daily Inquirer and 

The Bohol Chronicle, respectively, for two consecutive Sundays specifically on 

January 10, 2021 and January 17, 2021. 
 

Please be informed that only one (1) Generation Company submitted a Letter of 

Intent along with proof of payment of the prescribed Bidding Document Fee, within 

the deadline (i.e. on or before January 27, 2021 at 5:00 PM.)  
 

With only one prospective bidder at this early stage of the process, BLCI will no 

longer proceed to complete the entire process of the CSP because of absence of 

competition. Thus, the first round of bidding for subject procurement is deemed 

to have failed. 
 

Since BLCI urgently needs the power supply requirement by 26 August 2021, or 

in less than seven (7) months, BLCI is now coordinating with the DOE for the 

conduct of rebid within the soonest possible time.  
 

For your guidance and information. 

 

Issued this 29th day of January 2021 at BLCI Office, Ramon Enerio St., Poblacion 

III, Tagbilaran City, Bohol. 

 

     (sgd) 

CECILIA DIANNE D. PAŃA 

Chairman, BLCI TPBAC 


